
DATE    3rd December 2014 
 
Tuesday was our Presentation Day for 2014 and the following ladies were presented with 
their trophies and prizemoney: - 
 
Major Singles            Lynne Thompson, R/U Carol White 
 Pairs              Lynne Thompson & Carol White  
          R/U               Margaret Walsh & Shirley Devine 
 Triples           Lynne Thompson, Margaret Doyle & Faye Schollum 
 R/U            Beth Schubert, Janine Stockham & Lois Bishell   

Fours            Lynne Thompson, Carol White, Eveline Ramsay & Faye Schollum.       
 R/U            Robyn Biddle, Margaret Doyle, Brenda Burge & Carol Banks       
Major/Minor Pairs     Judy Brady & Lyn Zahra 
          R/U            Shirley Devine & Brenda Burge 
Minor Singles            Mary Bennett R/U Barbara Standen 
Minor Pairs             Mary Bennett & Barbara Owens 
 R/U   Lyn Zahra & Pam Smith 
Consistency Singles  Judy Brady  
          R/U              Karen McFarlane. 
 
Congratulations to all our winners especially Lynne Thompson who has won all Club 
Championships for 2014. Lynne was presented with a special trophy in recognition of her 
wonderful achievement. 
 
Lucky rink winners: - 1st Bonnie Weatherley/Ingrid Code, Margaret Fowler, Brenda Burge, 
Betty Hall. 2nd Barbara Riordan, Eveline Ramsay, Lynne Thompson. Consolation: - Lorraine 
Conroy, Gail Carmody & Janine Stockham. 
Raffles:  - Joan Bird, Jo Jenkins & Fay Martin 
60 Club: - Judy Brady, Noelene Williams & Marie Bignell 
 
Happy Birthday Greetings to Jo Jenkins, Noelene Williams & Anne Connell, hope you had a 
lovely day. 
 
Circuit Training with Shirley and Margaret will resume in the New Year. 
 
Starting Thursday 11th December we are holding ‘Pot Luck Pairs’. There is a sheet on the 
notice board for you to enter you name. Please be at the club by 9.15 am for a 9.30 
start. 
 
The list is on the board for our Christmas Party Day, which is next Tuesday 9th 
December. Make sure your name is on the list if you would like to play, and there is a 
section for ‘lunch only’. The lunch is being catered for so we do have to have the 
numbers by to-day - Friday. The cost is $10 playing or not. Please wear your Christmassy 
outfits. There will be Christmas music on the greens thanks to Fay Martin. The boxes for 
gifts or non-perishable items of food for the Salvation Army will be out. The Salvation 
Army requests you not to wrap them. We are also having a spider and the proceeds will 
go to the Salvation Army. 
 
To any of our members or their families who are not very well, we wish you a speedy 
recovery and look forward to seeing you back at the club soon. 
 


